
Jan Marietta RN BSN CSN


Burgettstown Middle High School


Phone -724-947-8114


 Fax724-947-3325

Dear Parent/ Guardian of incoming 6th grade students,

Your child is required to have a physical this upcoming school year 2012-13. Also, additional immunizations of Tdap and Meningitis are required by the state for entrance into the 7th grade. Many physicians now are administering the Tdap and Meningitis vaccines at the same time as they complete the medical checkup for 11 and 12 yr olds. 

Due to the need for both a physical and immunizations, I am asking the parents/guardians to please schedule appointments with your doctor this summer to complete both of these.
The school district can provide a physical only during the school year, but we cannot provide immunizations.

Please take this form and the attached private physical form to your Physician and return it to the school.
______________________________ has received the following services and immunizations: 
Student name

______    Tdap             ________

                                      Date
_____      Meningitis   ________

                                      Date

_____ 6th grade physical. Complete attached private physical form

_____________________________________________

Physician’s signature/ Date

